
Cabinet – 14 July 2015 – Written Response to Questioner not present at the meeting

5.

Questioner: Joanna Russell

Asked of: Councillor Keith Ferry, Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for 
Business, Planning and Regeneration

Question: “Is Harrow School planning to try and change right of access 
ways to Churchfields park area within their plans?”

Written 
Response:

The Harrow School SPD does not include any development 
proposals that would necessitate amendments to the right of 
ways over the Churchfields park area. Were the School to seek 
to amend any rights of way, such proposals would be considered 
in line with the relevant legislation.


